
 

Kelley’s Crew 
March News 

Spelling-  Spelling lists were sent home Tuesday.  Our test will be 
on Thursday, March 14th. 

 
Reading- Please be sure to read each day at home and record on 
the reading log.  
 
Writing- In writing, we are still working on writing an informational 
piece.  Students need a topic sentence. Their writing needs to 
include at least 3 facts and have a closing sentence.  We will be 
revising and editing these pieces and then publishing them.   
 
Math- In math we are working on using tens and ones.  We are 
working on place value.  A skill to practice at home is writing from 
100-120. 
 
Content-  In science we will be studying the weather.   
 
Spring Pictures are March 12th.   
 
Spring Conferences- A note about conferences went home 
yesterday. 
 
Early release- Thursday, March 14th 
No School- March 15th 



 
 


